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NOTICE  

MEETING OF SUBSTITUTE CARE ADVISORY COUNCIL  

The Substitute Care Advisory Council (Council) will convene a regular meeting on   

Friday 8 December 2023 at 2:00 p.m.  

The meeting will be held at  

Office of Border Health Conference Room of the NM Department of Health 

1170 N. Solano Drive 

 Las Cruces, NM 

and via Zoom:  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82095172186?pwd=d0pKd1JhUnBVd2E0aWJ5ZFlBcWpMQT09 

(Passcode: cJ1ZQF) 

The agenda will be available from and posted on the Council’s website at http://www.nmscac.org at least 
72 hours before the meeting.   

Persons with a disability who need a reader, amplifier, qualified signed language interpreter, or any other 
form of auxiliary aid or service to participate in the meeting should contact Ms. Shelly Bucher at (505) 469-
4781 or shelly.bucher@rld.nm.gov.  
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